
AASLE2024 Non-Professional Day Care Guidelines 

AASLE 2024 provides complimentary on-site day care services during December 12-14, 2024 
at the Faculty of Economics, Chulalongkorn University.  
 
Guidelines for conference participants with children 

• Parents must officially register for the AASLE 2024 conference to be eligible for child 
care services. 

• Our services are provided non-professionally by student helpers and university staff. 
• Our services are available primarily for children aged 5 and older. 
• Children younger than 5 years old are welcome to use our facilities but they must be 

accompanied by a parent at all times. 
• We are responsible for ensuring that children do not pose danger to themselves or 

others. Parents are responsible for informing their children of appropriate behavior 
and for providing the staff with necessary information regarding their children. 

• We provide water and a limited variety of snacks. We do not provide meals (lunches) 
and dairy products and cannot accommodate specific food requests for children. 

• Parents are requested to not use the child care services if their children are suffering 
from infectious diseases or have major cuts or bruises.  

• Child care venue: Library on the 1st floor of the Faculty of Economics, Chulalongkorn 
University. 

• Operating hours: 9 AM – 4 PM.  
• Drop-off: Parents are requested to first check in at the reception desk on the first floor 

of the conference venue at Mahitaladhibesra Building and then drop their children off 
at the library on the 1st floor of the Faculty of Economics. Parents must show the 
conference name badge and some identification (i.e., ID card or passport), and fill out 
a form, providing any important information about their children, a signature and a 
contact number in case of emergency.  

• Pick-up: Parents must pick up their children from the library on the 1st floor of the 
Faculty of Economics by 4 PM. Parents must show their conference badge and an ID 
with a name that matches the previously filled-out form. They must sign another form 
acknowledging that children have been picked up, indicating the pick-up time.  

• Available activities: 
- Arts & crafts 
- Games 
- Movies 
- On December 12 (Thursday) and December 13 (Friday), there *may* be an 

organized tour to visit museums at the Faculty of Science, Chulalongkorn 
University: - 
(i) Museum of Natural History (https://www.facebook.com/NHMCU/) 

(http://www.cu100.chula.ac.th/story/456/ ) 
(ii) Prof. Kasin Suvatabhandhu Herbarium 

(http://www.cu100.chula.ac.th/story/455/) 
(iii) Museum of Geology 

(http://www.cu100.chula.ac.th/story/454/) 
(https://www.geo.sc.chula.ac.th/geomuseum/) 


